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Meet your Local Neighbourhood Team  

                                                     

         

 

 

Our high target patrol areas will include; 
School Patrols, ASB hotspots, High Streets, Grove 

Sports Centre, Millennium Park, Morgan’s Hill, 

Nowhere Woods. 

Please let us know anywhere else you feel would 

benefit from more regular patrols from the team. 

A message from your Local Policing Team; Our Team has been working hard to maintain our commitment and reassurance to 

the Community, therefore the decision was made to split our Neighbourhood team into two, lowering the risk to any of us contracting 

Covid 19 which would have meant the entire team being placed on a 14 day quarantine period. This allows us to continue our patrols 

more effectively and regularly. Throughout May Various Speeding operations have been conducted and numerous vehicles stopped, we 

have continued to Patrol Morgan’s Hill and Nowhere Woods in relation to ongoing reports of ASB.          

We are receiving numerous calls relating to COVID BREACHES at the Skate Park within Millennium Park, this is still locked and taped off to 

prevent public access, sadly as soon as the council repair the broken locks and tape they are vandalised and people are re-entering the 

park, This is a Council Issue and we will be passing any concerns reported to us onto them 

Please check out our Social media pages via PCSO Connor Aitken on Facebook and Twitter @ASPNorthSom 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Crime Updates: Things have remained fairly calm throughout the last Month 

apart from the ongoing Covid Breaches, however we are now preparing for the 

opening of Licensed Premises on Saturday 4th July. 

ASB Issue!  We are sadly receiving reports of Anti-Social Behaviour at Grove Park 

Sports Centre involving large groups of youths drinking and using “NOS” canisters, 

resulting in Criminal Damage and vandalism , please can we ask parents to be aware 

of where their children are, what’s in that bag they are taking with them and what 

they are doing whilst out and about. Check Out https;//youtu.be/JTkKlewcArg 

Youtube; Mum unable to walk after inhaling Nitrous Oxide 

 

 

Key Contact Details 

andrew.gatenby@avonandsomerset.police.uk 

chea.scandrett@avonandsomerset.police.uk 

sue.hawkins@avonandsomerset.police.uk 

martin.faithfull@avonandsomerset.police.uk  

 

 

Protect yourself against COVID-19.  

For further information go to: 

https://www.n-somerset.gov.uk/my-services/community-safety-

crime/emergency/north-somerset-together/where-to-get-support/ 

 

Good News Story –  

During the Covid 19 situation we have been aware that It’s 

been a very difficult time for everyone, so we wanted to 

make sure that you knew that we were still contactable and 

fully operational during this time and so we did some ring 

rounds to check on some of our more vulnerable people in 

the area, as a result we received this lovely response on the 

Nailsea Forum. 
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